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District MD27-D1 MyLCI Administrator Report 

District Cabinet Meeting  

October 14, 2018 
 

As of September 20, 2018, we ended up with a decline in the District’s membership of 16 

 members.  Last year we were down 15 members.  Still have 58 Clubs in the District. 

 

All 58 Clubs got in their Monthly Membership Reports for the Lions year 2016-2017.  We were 

the only District in the state to do this.   

 

All 58 Clubs have reported their Monthly Membership and Activity reports for the first 2 months 

of this Lions year. Great job done by all Secretary’s and Service Chairs 

 

Let’s make sure the Monthly Membership Reports stay at 100% this year and the Activity 

reports go to 100% as well!  This would mean all Clubs must have some type of Activity every 

month and report it. 

 

Keep up the good work and thanks for all your work last year. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

PDG Richard “Dick” Schwedrsky 

District MyLCI Adminstrator 

E-mail:  mcfliondick@gmail.co 

Cell 608-838 695-2027 

Home 608-838-8162 
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